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﻿I am one of the 13 parents that you counted who walked my children to school across the corner of Seago and
Richland to Van Heises Elementary. And the mother of two boys in the neighborhood for seven years. One current,
one incoming

This intersection is not safe for children to go to school. You know that. Your data represents that clearly.

I am profoundly disappointed in a system that can so clearly Identify these threats to our children and do nothing
simply because you don’t believe there are enough children to serve.

Our kids count. You have the power to change this. Please, please consider your decision here.
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